Rt. 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Jan. 2%, 1974

Miss Harriett Blitzer

726 International House
1414 East 59th St.
University of Chiec
Chicage, Ill. 37

Dear Harriett:

Just 2 note to let you know that I recently talked with
Dr. Barl H. Swanson about your application for the summer
field school to be held June 15, 1974. It looks like you have
2 good chance of being selected as a candidate for the school.
I fell that you may plan on that date to attend unless NSF
makes some unpredictable change which is unlikely.

I will look forward to meeting you personally.

Sincerely yours

Don E.Crabtree
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